
 

 

 

 

 

3rd July 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Re: Ofsted inspection report  

 

As you will be aware, the school was visited by Ofsted in June for our scheduled inspection.  I have now received the final 

report and so can share it with you. 

 

I am delighted to inform you that the school’s Overall Effectiveness has been graded as Good.  Indeed, all four areas of 

the inspection framework were graded as Good (Quality of Education, Behaviour and Attitudes, Personal Development, 

Leadership and Management). 

 

The school has been through a period of rapid improvement and development over the last few years and these 

judgements simply rubber stamp the progress made.  It represents the hard work of staff, students and support from 

yourselves and the entire school community.   

 

I am incredibly proud to have led the Academy’s journey over the last 4 years, but we do not stop there.  Whilst this 

judgement does provide us with some external verification of the current quality of the school, it is essential that we 

continue to strive to be the best we can be, every minute of every day.  We want the absolute best for our children and we 

continue to look to improve, to ensure that our school is truly exceptional in everything that it does – one that the 

community that it serves can be rightly proud of.  I remind you of our Academy ACE values: 
  

ASPIRATION – aspire to be the best you can be and get the best out of life. 

CHALLENGE – be resilient when things are difficult, work hard, welcome new experiences and engage in learning. 

ENJOYMENT – enjoy all aspects of school and build positive relationships. 

Striving to ensure that everyone associated with the school demonstrates these behaviours consistently, is the key to 

further success. 

 

The full Ofsted report is attached to this correspondence and it can also be found on our website. Ofsted report - The 

Orme Academy.  If you require a paper copy, then do let us know. 

 

Once again, I hope you join me in recognising the success, hard work and commitment of our staff, children and wider 

school community. 

 

Your sincerely  
 
 
 
Mark Boughey 
Principal 

https://www.theormeacademy.org.uk/about-us/ofsted-report
https://www.theormeacademy.org.uk/about-us/ofsted-report

